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MR.. DONALD E. CRABTREE. 
ROUTE l, BOX 39 
KIMBERLEY~ IDAHO 83341 
U. S.Ao 

Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

I would like to thank you in Professor 
Lorenzots name the excellent of£ print you sent him on 
"Experiments in Replicating Hohokam Points" that has 
recently apper in Tebiwa, Vol. 16, No. 1, 1973. 

Like this one, are the studies useful 
to all us interested in typology and lithic technology. 

Thank you very much again and best 
wishes to you and your wife. 

Yours faithfully. 

PROFA. LORENA MIRAMBELL:; 


